






Staff will be asked to email @london.gov.uk with their name, team/unit and 
directorate, as well as their preference for which match they would like to attend.  
 
To enable staff to attend a match with friends and family this year we will be allowing 
one pair of tickets for each staff winner. This is in response to feedback from last 
year’s ballot that giving out individual tickets to staff discriminated against women 
and more vulnerable staff in particular who had safety concerns around attending 
large football matches solo, involving travel to and from the matches on public 
transport at night. Taking this approach also embraces the idea of this tournament 
being family friendly and encouraging women into the arena of sporting/football 
participation.  
 
Winners will be randomly selected through an automated process (via an excel 
formula which randomly picks from the list) and notified via email by Friday 1 July.  
 
Terms and conditions  

• At least one of the tickets must be utilised by the GLA staff member in the 
ballot 

• Tickets must not be sold/traded or gifted to anyone else.  

• Only 1 pair of tickets may be awarded per GLA staff member.  
 

Any unclaimed tickets will be offered to the next person randomly selected in the 
ballot.  Staff will be advised to pick up their ticket in person from the Union Street 
office at dates which will be provided to them in advance. 
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[Information out of scope of the request]
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